The Management Board of Feerum S.A., based in Chojnéw ("Issuer"), announces that on 28
April 2025 it received a notice from the Egyptian state-owned company "The Egyptian Holding
Company for Silos and Storage" ("Employer") on the awarding of an internationally conducted
tender ("Tender") for a project involving the design, construction, manufacture, installation and
commissioning of grain storage and drying facilities with a capacity of 300.000 tonnes in Toshka,
Aswan Governorate, Egypt, as well as training and supply of spare parts (the "Project"). The
Issuer reported on the Tender in Current Report No. 4/2025 dated 30 January 2025.

The Contracting Authority has selected in the Tender, in a binding and final manner, the bid for
the Project (the "Bid") submitted by a consortium consisting of the Egyptian company Samcrete
Egypt - Engineers & Contractors - S.A.E., being the leader of the consortium, and the Issuer (the
"Consortium"). The total value of the Offer amounts to Egyptian pounds (EGP) 982,782,022.00
(equivalent to PLN 72,529,313.22 at the average exchange rate of the National Bank of Poland on
23 April 2025) and United States dollars (USD) 24,735,211.00 (equivalent to PLN 93,254,218.99
at the average exchange rate of the National Bank of Poland on 28 April 2025). The amount set
out in the preceding sentence in US dollars represents the consideration to which the Issuer will be
entitled for the Project.

According to the tender documentation, the Contracting Authority will conclude the Project
contract with the Consortium within the next 28 days. The Issuer will announce the conclusion of
the contract for the Project in a separate announcement.



